February 24, 2000

Ronnie Lee Kimble 0628799
0Odom Corr. Rt. 1 Box 36
Jackson, NC 27845

Dear Ronnie:

Enclosed please find two copies of the state’s brief in
your case. I promised your father a copy, so the extra copy
is for him. I don’t think the state’s brief is particularly
well done and I am still optimistic if we can get around a
harmless error analysis.

I am and remain

Sincerely yours,

W. David Lloyd

WDL/1d

Enclosures:



